PROPOSAL FOR THE STATEMENT OF THE TROIKA BEFORE THE ADOPTION OF THE WG REPORT
UPR 28th session
Friday 17 November 2017 [Commencing at 17:00]

It is a great honour and privilege to present on behalf of the troika composed of three members of the UN Human Rights Council - Georgia, Netherlands and Rwanda - the recommendations section of the draft report of the Working Group UPR of Ukraine distributed today under the reference A/HRC/WG.6/28/L.13.
During the interactive dialogue with the State under review held on 15 November, 70 delegations delivered their statements and 11 Member States submitted questions in advance. As a result, the delegation of Ukraine was addressed with a total of 190 recommendations. These recommendations will be examined by Ukraine which will provide a response in due time, but no later than the 37th session of the Human Rights Council in March 2018.
[bookmark: Head_of_delegation_Annex]The troika would like to thank the delegation of Ukraine led, and represented today, by Mr. Sergiy Petukhov, Deputy Minister of Justice of Ukraine for the European Integration, as well as other delegations for their constructive and active engagement in the process and the preparation of this report. 
The troika would also like to address its thanks to the Secretariat for its active support during the entire process. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]With this in mind, the troika submits this report to the Working Group for adoption.
***
